
 

Notice: August 3rd, 2021 

WATER UPDATE 
 

 

 

  

Hi Sherkston owners! 

 

Due to an unprecedented technological issue at the water treatment plant 

yesterday, we are still under a boil water advisory. As such, Boston Pizza will 

remain closed for 24 hours and the water park until further notice.  

 

We are expecting further information from Public Health this afternoon and will 

advise once amenities reopen and the advisory is lifted. If you have any questions 

please reach out to us! 
 

 

- Sherkston Shores Beach Resort & Campground 
 

 


